
                 
 

Friday 30th October 2020 |  Week 3 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Week 3! 

All students should be learning at school unless they are unwell or have a medical certificate to support 

their absence. A reminder, that all students are required to arrive to school on time. School commences 

at 9:15am and concludes at 3:15pm each day. Thank you to the students that are arriving to school on 

time! Students are encouraged to enter through the second gate (double gate) on East Street. If you 

need to enter the front office for any reason, please adhere to displayed signage. Unless it is an 

emergency please assist us by allowing your child to remain at school until 3:15pm.  

There has been an increase of lost property being handed into the school office. Labelling items of 

clothing is a good way of ensuring your child’s clothing can be returned to them. We have pre-owned 

uniforms available through of SACC Centre. If any students require uniform, please see the ladies in the 

front office. 

NAIDOC activities will commence across classrooms during Week 4 and Week 5. Please note that our 

NAIDOC celebrations are on Thursday 12th November and due to ongoing COVID restrictions parents/

carers are unfortunately unable to attend.  

Thank you to all that attended the P&C meeting, held yesterday via Zoom. If you would like to find out a 

little bit more about the P&C does and the role it plays in the school community, please send a message 

via the app or call the school and a member of the P&C will gladly answer any of your questions.  

Hygiene practices are still being encouraged in all areas of the school. Enhanced cleaning is still being 

undertaken. Around the school we are continuously promoting hand washing and the use of hand 

sanitiser. Please follow physical distancing guidelines when waiting to collect children. Students are 

encouraged to bring a water bottle to school. 

This week we welcomed back the Hear our Heart Ear Bus Project. Thank you to all the families who 

support the Hear Our Heart bus. 

A reminder, Friday 30th October is World Teachers’ Day!  Thank you to all the fabulous staff at Dubbo 

West Public School for all that you do for our students. 

There are a lot of activities as we move through the term. We will be utilising the school app to remind 

you of any upcoming events. Congratulations to students receiving achievement awards and YCDI Keys. 

Positive behaviour is always encouraged at school.  

Enjoy your weekend. 

Nicci Willis  

Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

Hear Our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

Wednesday 28/10/2020 

NAIDOC Activities 

Through Week 4 and Week 5 

Hear Our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 03/11/2020 

Wednesday  04/11/2020 

Wear RED  Hear Our 

Heart Fundraiser 

Tuesday 10/11/2020 

NAIDOC Celebrations 

Thursday 12/11/2020 

Opportunity Class 

Placement Test 

Wednesday 18.11.2020 

Year 6 Health Talk 

Monday 30th November 

Stage 3 Movie Day  

Friday 04/12/2020 

Presentation Day  

Tuesday 08/12/2020 

Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday 09/12/2020 

Year 6 Pool Trip 

Friday 11/12/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. Friday 30th October 2020 

Canteen Phone: 

6882 2301 



                 
 

Kindergarten News! 
 

Kinder Yellow have been doing an informative and imaginative unit of writing. We 
have learnt a lot about snails this term.  

On Monday, after all the rain, Mrs McKinnon brought in seven snails. Kinder Yel-
low labelled them on the shells.  

We had the following snails;  
Mrs Jasprizza- MJ, Mrs McKinnon- SM, Mrs Dennis- LD, Mrs Parsons- MP, Kinder 

Yellow- KY, Kinder Green- KG and Kinder Red- KR 
 

We held a snail race. It was truly so much fun! There was cheering, yelling and 
laughing. Mrs McKinnon (SM) was the winning snail.  

Her snail headed in the right direction for the whole race, and crossed the finishing 
line with a confident win.  

Well done, Mrs McKinnon ! Kinder Yellow had a fantastic time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAIDOC CELEBRATIONS—THURSDAY 12th NOVEMBER @ DUBBO WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Dress Code : Please dress in red black and yellow—these colours are important for First Nations people as they 

represent Red– earth, Yellow– sun and Black—our people. 

#NAIDOC Colouring in Competition winners announced 

# Free Sausage Sizzle #Dreamtime Stories #Classroom Activities #Fire Performance  

#Delroy Band Performance #Aboriginal Dance #Award Presentation 

 

* Due to ongoing COVID Restrictions Parents/Carers are unable to attend * 

5/6 H Celebrating Hayden’s birthday with a birthday bucket from the Canteen. 



                 
 

Week 2 
K Yellow 

Shay Austin 

Audrey Herbert 

K Red 
AJ Orcher 

Lakyilah Weldon-Collett 

K Green 
Peter Miller  

Layla Smith 

1L 
Riley Hall  

Delarece Frail 

1R 
Gemma Elbourne-Binns 

Duncan Ferguson 

1H 
Georgia Southwell  

Casey Finch  

1S 
Emilie Wiseman 

Eli Meredith 

2S/2G 
Peyton Hawkes 

Zarriah Sullivan 

3D 
Liesa Phillips 

Cohen Wall  

3G 
Amarni Gray 

Vogue-Balmain Coe 

3/4W 
Zachary Elbourne-Binns  

Emelia Hellegers  

3/6F 
Jayden Walker  

Kylan Edwards  

4L 
William Dowden 

La'Trelle Clarke 

5/6H 
Noah Howe  

Hayden Fearne 

5/6B 
Ashton Chatfield 

Jackson Austin  

5/6M 
Connor George  

Aoife Joe 

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 

Fundraising Day– Hear Our Heart 

To continue to support the very valuable hearing service from  

“Hear Our Heart ” we will be running a fund raising day on  

Tuesday 10th November 2020 (week 5).  

Students can wear RED clothing as a fun day and make a gold coin 

donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021 Preschool Waiting List Applications 

Please return to school office as soon as 

possible. 

 

 



                 
 

 


